
 Saint Anne’s Chertsey - Parish Newsletter 

Trinity Sunday 26th May    and Corpus Christi   2nd June 2024 

A Christian community inspired by the Salesian ideals of Saint John Bosco 

 

 

 

Parish Office 10 Highfield Road KT16 8BU 

t: 01932 562375 

e: chertsey@abdiocese.org.uk (Parish Priest) 

Fr Graham Forristalle SDB Salesians of Don Bosco 

e: office.chertsey@abdiocese.org.uk (Parish Secretary) 

web: www.stanneschertsey.org.uk 

The parish is part of the Diocese of Arundel and Brighton: Registered Charity No. 252878 

Sunday Masses 8.30am and 11:30am                      Saturday Masses 10am: no confessions this week 

Eighth Week of Ordinary Time: Saturday: Parish Fundraising in Savio Centre: Nearly-New Sale.  

 

 

 

E

 

 

  

Ninth Week in Ordinary Time                                   Adoration after the Saturday Mass  

 

This week 

Weekly Offertory from Pentecost 

Sunday £457.72 pence plus our usual 

standing orders. Thank you all. 

This Sunday 26th May 

The Most Holy Trinity 

8.30am & 11.30am Masses:  

refreshments after the masses 

11.30am Music Group Practice 

7.00pm Eucharistic Ministry Training 

evening led by James and Elizabeth 

Wilkinson  

Monday Bank Holiday 27th May 

St Augustine of Canterbury 

St Anne’s Church is closed 

Tuesday 28th May 

Church closed: No mass in parish. 

We pray for Bishop Richard on the 

anniversary of his installation. 

Wednesday 29th May 

Church closed: No mass in parish 

Parish Council meet in Savio Centre, 

to prepare for the Saturday Sale. 

 

We welcome Fr Peter Andrews to 

celebrate masses this week. 

Thursday 30th June: 

7.30pm Mass  

Cooperators’ Meeting in Savio Centre. 

Friday 31st May  

The Visitation of the BVM 

9.30am Mass 

Saturday 1st June 

10.00am  Mass followed Parish Council 

Fund Raising Event in Savio Centre: 

10.30am-4.00pm. 

Mass Intentions 26th May – 2nd June 

Sun 8.30am People of the Parish 

Sun 11.30am Joseph Family Int 

Mon 9.30am Bernard & Peggy Moorhouse RIP 

anniv (celebrated in Leeds)  

Tue 9.30am Doherty & Patrick O’Brien Int  

(celebrated in Leeds) 

Thu 7.30pm Co-operators’ Int. 

Fri 9.30am People of the Parish. 

Sat  10.00am People of the Parish 

Sun 8.30am People of the Parish 

Sun 11.30am Kathleen O’Connor’s Int. 
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Sunday 2nd June: The Most Holy 

Body and Blood of Christ  

(Corpus Christi) 

Commissioning of Parish Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Masses 8.30am and 11.30am 

Prayers please: 

For Vocations to the priesthood and 

religious life.  

Please pray for all our couples 

applying for the sacrament of 

Matrimony. Thank you. 

For Jon Mills RIP 

& Jose Manuel Pestana RIP  

Thankyou 

For our delightful celebration shared 

table for Pentecost, and to Joy and all 

involved, for organising the resources 

for our social. 

For all our young people preparing 

for their First Holy Communion 

celebrations, and their families. 

Rehearsals for the three FHC groups 

will be in church. It is important that 

you attend the correct rehearsal for 

your group.  

Thursday 6th June@ 6.30pm Gp A 

Thursday 13th June@ 6.30pm Gp B 

Thursday 20th June@ 6.30pm Gp C 

Thank you to all our First Holy 

Communion Catechists.  

Saint Anne’s parish expects all 

children and families to attend and 

participate in the full course of 

preparation, including rehearsals. 

Thanks so much to parents for 

supporting and assisting your children! 

Baptism Preparation Programme 

7pm Tuesday 4th June Group Session 

If you are unable to attend this session 

you should e-mail Fr Graham during 

the weekend of Corpus Christi- and 

speak with him at end of one of the 

Sunday masses. Please request to 

arrange to follow this session at 4pm 

on 4th June. 

If you have not submitted a paper copy 

of the application form to the 

sacristy/parish priest by this weekend: 

The next scheduled Preparation 

Programme will be in September. 

Gift-Aiders- your statements. 

Your statement envelope is available 

for you to collect from the table near 

the pulpit/ beneath the hymn numbers. 

Please only collect your named 

envelope. Thank you for contributing 

via Gift Aid. Thank you so much to 

Bernadette for all your work on Gift Aid 

for the sake of our parishioners! 

Retreat: 

I am on annual retreat with the 

Salesians in Hinsley Hall Leeds until 

Friday evening 31st May. E-mails will 

not receive response during retreat. 

During the weekdays 27th-30th May the 

parish site is closed except for official 

entrance via the Savio Centre. There is 

construction work on the church site, 

and you should not enter the church 

area, until evening mass on 30th May. 

The Diocesan Contractors are required 

to work on external maintenance. 

Electricians will be working on site 

during the months of June and July 

installing new cabling and replacing 

and updating lighting fittings. 

 


